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RE: 401 Certifications #WA0026867 & #WA0026891
 
Director Watson,
 
The Coeur d’Alene Tribe has been working for years to restore anadromous fish back to the blocked
habitats upstream of Chief Joseph and Grand Coulee dams. We strongly encourage the State of
Washington Department of Ecology to consider this effort as a requirement for 401 certification at
these federal projects. Please refer to the attached letter from Chairman Allan for specifics regarding
this request, and please do not hesitate to reach out to our staff and outside legal counsel to discuss
this issue further.  Our respective agencies and governments have similar goals for recovery and
protection of the Inland Northwest waterways, and we believe we can help to achieve these goals
moving forward.
 
An official hard copy of this letter has been sent for your records.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 

Thomas Biladeau
Coeur d’Alene Tribe Fisheries
Anadromous Project Lead
(208)686-6307
 

----- 
This email and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the intended
recipient(s). If you are not the named recipient(s), you should not read, distribute, copy or alter
this message. Any views or opinions expressed herein are those of the author and do not
represent those of the Coeur d'Alene Tribe. Warning: Although precautions have been taken to
ensure no viruses are present, the Coeur d'Alene Tribe cannot accept responsibility for any
loss or damage that may occur from the use of this email or attachments.
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